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July 29, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Thomas H. Boyce, Section Chief
Technical Specification Section
Reactor Operations Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management, NRR

FROM: Peter Hearn, Senior Reactor Systems Engineer IRA!
Technical Specifications Section
Reactor Operations Branch
Division of Inspection Program Management, NRR

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF MEETING ON THE D.C. COOK TECHNICAL
SPECIFICATIONS CONVERSION ACCEPTANCE REVIEW

On April 27 and 28, 2004 , the Technical Specification Section staff conducted a meeting with
representatives of American Electric Power in order to discuss the D.C. Cook Nuclear Plant
Units 1 and 2 Conversion to the Improved Technical Specifications. The purpose of the
meeting was to discuss NRC staff comments on providing information necessary to review the
Cook submittal with the accelerated review process. The Cook submittal is the pilot program
for the accelerated review process which employs improved electronic and oral communications
to expedite the review process resulting in a substantial savings in review time. The goal of this
pilot program is to reduce a 16 month TS Conversion to 8 months.

The staff and the license met to discuss The Cook TS Conversion submittal was accepted by
the staff for the accelerated review and the formal review commenced on April 29, 2004.
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AGENDA

Cook Acceptance Review Schedule

April 27, 2004

9:00 - 10:30- Bob Tjader - 2.0, 3.0, 3.1, 3.9, 3.10
10:30 - 11:30 - Tommy Le - 3.8
11:30 - 12:30 - Pete Hearn - 1.0, 3.6, 3.7, 4.0,5.0

April 28, 2004

9:00 - 10:30 - Kerri Kavanagh - 3.4, 3.5


